
October 25th, 1927.

10FeBmn6r~Ge?e^al R* Brutlnel,O.B.,C.K.O.,D.S.O., 
10o Boulevard Haussmann,
Paris, Prance,

My dear General :-

...... I an giving this note ofintroduction to you to Mr. Merle Davis, General 
secretary of the Institute of Pacific Relations, 
an organization of which I have told .you sone-"t il i Î10 #

this winter to study the work of international
4®! and rosearoh organizations, particularly

^r«anIzaMreSt^ l* *** Pacific area. With these 
organizations he hopes to establish a strong

?9^aps y°u *ill be good enough to give 
ïhïnîï benefit of your advice es to whom he
.. d s®9’ and lt nay be you will be kind enough 
to give nim a note of introduction.

ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


